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January 3, 2011 

 

Dear Friends of Montezuma Castle and Tuzigoot National Monuments, 

 

On behalf of the planning team, I am pleased to announce that the Montezuma Castle and Tuzigoot 

National Monuments General Management Plan (GMP) has been approved for implementation with the 

signing of the “Finding of No Significant Impact” by the National Park Service’s Intermountain Regional 

Director.  

 

A copy of the “Finding of No Significant Impact” is attached. The document provides a summary of the 

agency’s preferred alternative and why actions proposed in that alternative will not have a significant 

effect on the human environment. Public comments and suggestions received during the planning effort 

were considered when developing the preferred alternative. The FONSI also includes an errata sheet 

that describes minor changes to the text of the GMP based on comments received. These revisions do 

not result in substantial changes to the preferred alternative or require additional environmental 

analysis. 

 

This “Finding of No Significant Impact” and the environmental assessment constitute the record of the 

environmental impact analysis and decision-making process for the GMP which will provide the overall 

management direction for the park. 

 

Thank you for your participation in this important planning effort and your interest in the future of 

Montezuma Castle and Tuzigoot National Monuments. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathy M. Davis  

Superintendent 

 


